
 

 

A Message from  

Grind n Bake Coffee Shop 

 
Dear Customers, 

As the COVID-19 coronavirus situation continues to develop, we would like to 
update you with our current status.  As from Tuesday 24th March, following 
Government advise we have temporarily closed the store until further notice, this 
also includes any deliveries from our partners Justeat & UberEats. 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank all of our team who continue to be 
incredibly supportive of Grind n’ Bake and would also like to let you know how 
much we appreciate your loyal support. 
 

We will continue to follow government recommendations to ensure we are 
doing what we can to help slow the spread of the virus 
  
The team and I look forward to welcoming you back as soon as it’s is possible to 
do so.  In the meantime, stay at home and stay safe. 
 
Kind Regards 
Brett Ainsworth 
Business Owner 
Grind n Bake 
  
For more information on COVID-19 coronavirus, please visit the Department of 

Health & Social Care website. 
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